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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Scott Bittinger [sbittinger@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2010 1:49 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case 175, 6600 Foothill Blvd., Oakland

Sounds good. 
 
In regards to the well sampling, we tried again to get access to some of the offsite wells, but the owners (two) 
were unresponsive or uncooperative (too busy to do it despite being only a few miles away).  We apologize in 
advance for missing some of these wells. 
 
Scott. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health [mailto:paresh.khatri@acgov.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2010 12:47 PM 
To: 'Scott Bittinger' 
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case 175, 6600 Foothill Blvd., Oakland 
 
 
Hello Scott, 
 
I haven't gotten a chance to review the FS/CAP.  I will try to schedule a review next week sometime. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of 
the original message. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Scott Bittinger [mailto:sbittinger@stratusinc.net] 
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2010 10:27 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Fuel Leak Case 175, 6600 Foothill Blvd., Oakland 
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Good morning Paresh.  Hope you had a good weekend. 
 
I just wanted to check in with you regarding this site. 
 
If you recall, last fall several new monitoring wells were installed at this site, and we are under direction to sample 
the new wells quarterly for one year, and then revert to a semi-annual sampling program for all wells.  Last quarter, 
we were able to access all of the wells, however, during this quarter, we have been unable to make contact with all 
property owners. 
There will likely be a well or two skipped during this event, because of a lack of access. 
 
Secondly, I wanted to know if you have had a chance to read the FS/CAP report from August 3rd, andif you had 
any questions about the content/recommendations presented. 
 
Please e-mail or call me at (530) 676-2062 when you get a chance. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Scott Bittinger 
Stratus Environmental, Inc. 
 


